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Thank you for supporting our 

head Boy & Girl Charity...our 

final total was….£192 

Northdene 94 

Bankhouse 97 

Greenpark 85 
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Lydbrook 93 
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The Amazing Adventures of Superstan  

Thank you to all our families who came to support and enjoy our Y6 production this year. I 

absolutely loved the performance this year. Miss Drury took a risk with something com-

pletely different and it paid off. 

The children were word perfect on all 3 performances and I was beyond proud of them all.  

Thank you to Nathan, cousin of Frankie and Lily for videoing the performance. We have 

done each child in Y6 a copy of the show as a keepsake from us. Unfortunately, the file 

was too large to put on the school website.  

We would like to wish all year 6 the best of luck for the future…….the 

sky’s the limit!!!!! 

Dora, aka Mia, looks forward to seeing 

you all on 3rd September with your 

new uniform!! 

Ziggy’s have plenty uniform for you to 

purchase over the summer.  The blue 

uniform is no longer avaiable to buy 

from them. 

Have a wonderful summer, see you all in September 

Congratulations to the children 

in Greenpark who received a 

certificate from The Deep in Hull 

recognising their wonderful be-

haviour on a recent visit. 

Nothing more than we would 

expect….so well done to you all!! 

Katie & Angel proudly holding 

the certificate!! 



HOLIDAY DATES 2018/2019 
 

2018 Autumn Term 

Re-open Monday 3rd September  

 

Half Term    Close Friday 26th October  

     Re-open Monday 5th November 

 

Christmas    Close Friday 21st December  

 

2019 Spring Term 

     Re-open Tuesday 8th January 

 

Half Term    Close Friday 15th February 

     Re-open Monday 25th February 

 

Easter     Close Thursday 11th April 

     

2019 Summer Term 

     Re-open Monday 29th April  

      

Closed May Day    Monday 6th May 

 

Half Term    Close Friday 24th May 

     Re-open Monday 3rd June 

 

Midsummer    Close Friday 19th July 

 

AMENDED TRAINING DAYS 

**** School will be closed to pupils on Thursday 13th & Friday 14th September. Pupils should return to 

the new school on Monday 17th September 

Calling all ‘Crafters’!! 

 

There will be some craft sessions at Copley St 

Stephens Church:  

Monday 30th July, 6th, 13th, 20th Aug  

10.30am—12 pm 

£3 pp 

Come along and have some fun!!!! 

Better Reading…. 

Many thanks to all our volun-

teers who have managed to 

spare a little time to come into 

school and read with the children.   

It is greatly appreciated and really does make 

a difference. 


